

Tower Views

July 21, 2011

Clinton United Methodist Church 601 S. Fourth St. • Clinton, Missouri 660-885-5597 • www.clintonumc.net

MINISTRY STAFF Dr. David A. Maggi - Pastor Sam Lucas - Director of Music & Organist Jennifer Kiely - Youth Leader

colorado dreamin'

heat happens making a hateful mess of the searing summer. summer sizzles, its hulking humidity drizzles its sticky, lung-lunking thickness over us like a curse. at its worst, thoughts wing west where the best air is found. like the promise of paradise after purgatory, hope helps the hot to bear the brutal beast of heat until that day when cool mountains rise into view and relief is barely a breath away



d maggi

Next Sunday Sermon Text Mark 16: 14-18



Gary Mosley, Virginia Teays, Donna Rader and Joanne Wiley <u>Serving Our Country Overseas</u> Brett Barbee

Let us remember our world's leaders in our prayers

In Loving Memory -

We thank God for the life among us of Marie Stoneman, a member of this Church since 1944. Our love and sympathy to her family on her death July 15, 2011.

The church family offers our love and sympathy to Kathy Hill on the death of her mother, Kay Sims.

The Time is Here for Missoula Children's Theatre

Auditions will be Monday July 25 in the Church Gym.



Students who have completed kindergarten through 2011 graduating high school seniors are encouraged to audition for one of the 50 parts in the musical play "King Arthur's Quest" on Monday, July 25, at 10:00 a.m. in the church gym. Rehearsals will be held here at the church all week from 10:00 a.m. until 2:30 p.m. Monday through Friday. Then, on Saturday, July 30, there will be two presentations of the play.

If you have not experienced Missoula Children's Theatre, you will be amazed at what the students can accomplish in just one week! We encourage you to support these young people by attending one of their performances on Saturday. The play will be presented at 3:00 p.m. and again at 5:30 p.m. in the church gym. Tickets are \$5.00 for adults and \$3.00 for students, and may be purchased at the door.

This event is sponsored by the Clinton United Methodist Church and the Clinton Arts Council For more information contact Sam Lucas at 885-5597.

FANS-



Again this summer the Samaritan Center is providing fans for those who need them. If you wish to contribute to this project please make your check out to the church and mark it as "fans".



Something **BIG** is going to happen **September 10**.... Be prepared!

Calendar of Events

Sunday, July 24

8:30 - Early Worship Service

9:00 - Continental Breakfast, Gym

9:30 - Sunday School

10:30 - Morning Worship Service

Monday, July 25

8:00 - Staff Meeting

10:00 - Missoula Children's Theatre Auditions

Tuesday, July 26

10:00 - Missoula Children's Theatre Rehearsal

7:00 - Community Band Rehearsal, Gym

Wednesday, July 27

10:00 - Missoula Children's Theatre Rehearsal

10:00 - Pastor's Bible Study, Board Room

6:00 - Staff Parish Meeting, Board Room

Thursday, July 28

10:00 - Missoula Children's Theatre Rehearsal

6:30 - Missoula Workshop, Theatre Games, Gym

Friday, July 29

10:00 - Missoula Children's Theatre Rehearsal

Saturday, July 30

3:00 - King Arthur's Quest Performance, Gym

5:30 - King Arthur's Quest Performance, Gym

E-Shopping

Check out the church website www.clintonumc.net and look at the Cokesbury and Amazon links through the Eshopping tab. Please keep in mind that items ordered through the Clinton United Methodist Church website will allow the church to receive a percentage of sales from Qualifying Purchases.

At Cokesbury you can find a variety of books for all ages, Bibles, and seasonal selections.

At Amazon you can buy just about anything including toys, apparel, kitchen items, household, tools, sporting equipment, music . . .

The church will only receive a percentage from sales if you access these links through the church website. This is an easy way to help your church as you do your shopping.

Do You Need A Ride To Church?

The church van is operated on

Sunday mornings, providing transportation for Sunday School and for the 10:30 Worship Service. The van also runs for special events. Please contact the church office, 885-5597, to be put on the list of riders, then call each Sunday morning before 8:00 a.m. to confirm your need for a ride on that day.

Vacation Bible School Report

The church building has come alive this week as students attend Shake It Up Café' Vacation Bible School. At



the time of this writing we have 60 children and 20 youth, 24 adult helpers and 5 Sunday School classes providing snacks. Holy Rosary will be sponsoring the family picnic on Friday. Thank you to all who have taken a part in our 2011 Vacation Bible School - you are greatly appreciated!



Clinton UMC and the Sherman family,

I would like to thank you for selecting me to receive the Hazel Sherman Scholarship. It will be a tremendous help next fall at school with tuition. Thanks again.

- Tyler Ford

United Methodist Church,

Thank you so much for letting us get married in the church. It was so beautiful and helped make our day extra special. Thanks again.

-Eric and Anne Osner

Thank you for praying for my niece Tammara Barnes. After 57 days in the hospital she is at home.

-Faye Ball

Your Assistance -**Please**

It is that time of year again when we make an attempt to update the church membership roll - and we need your help.



Membership Update

Sometimes we lose track of the "adult children" who remain on

our church roll. We would greatly appreciate it if you would share your child's current address and give us some indication of their membership status.

Sometimes folks move away and join other churches and we are not notified.

Please help us keep our records accurate by giving us a call at 885-5597. Thanks for your help.